
Kate Bonneville        January 24, 2025 

KB Events Canada 

226-922-1748 

katebonneville@hotmail.com 

 

Dear Mr. Paylove, 

 

This letter is being sent to request that the municipality designate our event as being municipally 

significant. The event is a Poutine & Mac n Cheese Fest and is being held at the West Niagara 

Fairgrounds on May 3rd from 11am-6pm and May 4th from 11am-5pm. This event helps to bring 

the community together, while supporting a multitude of small businesses. The event will feature 

a vendor market, food trucks, live music and a kid’s fun zone. If you have any questions, please 

don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kate Bonneville 

Owner/Operator of KB Events Canada 

www.kbeventscanada.com 

 

 

 


